
  

Nominations are called for  

PRESIDENT OF BOWLS WAIKATO  
  

Clubs are invited to submit names of suitable Persons for the above positions for the 2025-26 

season.   

  

Nominated persons must be considered as “the best person for the position irrespective of 

gender” (constitution 18.)   

  

If more than one nomination is received for either of the positions, the Delegates at the Centre’s 

Annual General Meeting will vote on their Club’s recommendation.   

  

Clubs will be advised of the nominations a week after the close off date.   

  

We ……………………………………………………………………………Bowling Club nominate for the position of:   

  

President  

  

(Nominee to complete)   

I hereby consent to the above nomination:   

Full name ..................................................................................................................................   

Email .........................................................................................................................................   

Phone .......................................................................................................................................   

Signed .......................................................................................................................................   

Important: PLEASE ENCLOSE A SUMMARY OF YOUR BOWLING ADMINISTRATION/BUSINESS 
HISTORY THAT IS SUITABLE FOR SUBMISSION TO OUR CLUBS.  

  

Nominations close 5pm 30 June 2025 and are to be forwarded with C.V. to Bowls Waikato:  

  

Email: office@bowlswaikato.co.nz   

  


